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Do you have any comments on the commission’s consultation paper? 

Have not seen any reference to feed-in tariffs in this consultation paper.  Curious whether standing 

offers should stipulate the minimum feed-in tariff the retail energy customer should be offered. 

Many of the payback conditions of investment in the government sponsored solar panel rebate 

schemes is determined by the feed-in tariff available. This is required to ensure public investment 

inthese renewable energy schemes continues.  Moreso, with lack of certainty on availability of low 

cost storage solutions, the main driver for public investment is the feed-in tariff at this stage. Also at 

this stage the schemes offering consumers  battery system rebates on offer is limited to certain 

high-demand post codes. This still means some certainty on feed-in tariff levels to consumers from 

retailers. 


